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Dear LA City Council, Please think very long and hard about
allowing an unlimited amount of digital billboards on public
lands. It looks like you are trying to profit from a predatory
industry that has operated in nothing but bad faith. The land you
are going to degrade and rent to put up these huge obnoxious
billboards is our land. The people's land, and it is very clear from
past polls and the popularity of the 2002 ban that the people do
not want these blights on our neighborhoods. There are enough
distractions and commercialization of our public spaces. When is
enough enough - when you block all the views, paste ads on every
available space. We are bombarded with ads all day. We don;t
need them flashed at us when we drive our kids to school. Just
because you have the power to do something does not mean you
should. And in this case you absolutely shouldn't. The amount of
money the City will make off these signs, is not worth the urban
blight, accidents, and stress they will cause drivers on their way to
drop their kids off. I am a voter, Cindy



